
From: Minister, JEDI JEDI:EX <JEDI.Minister@gov.bc.ca>  
Sent: Wednesday, January 15, 2025 8:56 AM 
To: CRD Chair <crdchair@crd.bc.ca> 
Subject: Greetings from the Honourable Diana Gibson 
 

 

Ref:  166542 

 

Cliff McNeil-Smith 

Chair 

Capital Regional District 

Email:  crdchair@crd.bc.ca 

 

Greetings Cliff McNeil-Smith: 

 

Thank you for your congratulatory wishes.  I am looking forward to working further with the 

Capital Regional District and learning more about the challenges and opportunities ahead for you 

in 2025.  I am excited to build a productive relationship with you and your team so that together 

we can better serve the people of British Columbia. 

 

Allow me to take this opportunity to wish you a happy, healthy New Year! 

 

Warmest regards, 

 

 

Diana Gibson 

Minister of Jobs, Economic Development 

 and Innovation 
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